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19/04/2023
SQA Examinations 2023
Dear Parent Guardian, 
Included with this information letter is a copy of Teacher Estimates for graded national Qualification courses. These estimates are evidence based from assessments this year which are still currently on-going. It is hoped that candidates will be able to improve on these grades with their work in the lead up to the SQA exam diet. The Estimate Grade is in the Working Grade column of the report.
Study leave for all S4,5&6 pupils will begin on Monday 24th April and will run until Tuesday 30th May 2023 (inclusive.)
If your young person is planning leaving school after this year’s exam can you please contact their Pastoral Care Teacher and inform them of their plans. If you need support for your young person to gain a destination after the exams please also contact their Pastoral Care Teacher who will be happy to engage you with the Skills Development Scotland staff based in the school. 
All leavers must return their iPad and charger so we can reset and re-issue to new S1 learners next session.
Pupils who still need to complete National 3 and 4 courses will have to attend when they are invited into school by text message. These catch up sessions are compulsory and will support pupil attainment in these courses.
There will be a study room timetable published outside of Mr Hood’s office for pupils who would prefer to come into school to study.
Can I remind you that pupils should be in full school uniform when in school for exams or study sessions.
Also enclosed is a timetable of support that all pupils can access before their exams with subject specialists, please make use of this valuable opportunity as it will set you up for your exam the next day.
I would like to take this opportunity to wish our senior pupils the very best of luck in their upcoming examinations.
[image: ]Regards

Mr John Hood
Depute Head Teacher 
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